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NOTICE TO SERVE 

 

Members wishing to serve on either the Board of Directors or Supervisory Committee may 
obtain an application packet at any of the credit union branch locations beginning January 2, 
2019. 

All individuals looking to be placed on the ballot and who are not nominated by the 
Nominating Committee must obtain at least five percent (5%) of the membership’s signatures 
and meet the qualifications outlined within the application to serve on either the Board of 
Directors or Supervisory Committee.  

The application to serve along with five percent (5%) of the membership signatures must be 
submitted to the Nominating Committee no later than January 31, 2019. 

All candidate applications will be validated by the Nominating Committee on or before 
February 15, 2019.  


